
Report to the Board 20230612 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission hosted a Family Movie Night on Saturday, May 13th, featuring 
the movie The Queen of Katwe, and continues to sponsor Text to Walk,  our escorted 
walks in the meadow and on the walking paths behind our building in Lincoln Park. 
 
The Social Commission is losing one of its members, Greg Nigosian, due to a move. We 
are sorry to lose him and thank Greg for his contributions to the committee both 
through thoughtful ideas and through action. We wish him well on his move and in his 
next adventures. 
 
Our biggest event of the year, Park Tower’s Annual Independence Day Picnic, is coming 
soon on July 4th. Last year we hosted almost 500 guests and received exceptional help 
from over 50 volunteers. Wristbands, required to be served, are free to owners and 
registered residents are available through Management, in-person and via email, 
through 10:00 am, July 3rd. Guest wristbands are discounted through Monday, June 
26th, end of the day and at full price starting Tuesday, June 27th. 
 
We have 90 volunteer time slots to fill for this year’s picnic and I am happy to report 
that we already have 54 of those positions filled by only 29 people. But we still need 36 
volunteer time slots filled and 4 large coolers to pull this off! Please volunteer your time 
and your coolers or we won’t be able to put on this event. 
 
Watch our bulletin boards, Tim’s Weekly News & Updates,  and ptcondo.com for all of 
the details or see me after tonight’s meeting if you have any questions. 
 
Our next commission meeting will be on Friday, July 14th, at 11:00 am on Zoom. Join 
our meeting to celebrate Bastille Day and to plan our building’s 50th anniversary 
celebrations. 
 
Send your inquiries to us at ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Sincerely submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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